
5.1(a) 
From: Nancy Hurst   
Sent: August 13, 2021 9:26 AM 
To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Ward 1 Office 
<ward1@hamilton.ca>; Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder 
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Merulla, Sam <Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca>; Collins, Chad 
<Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Pearson, Maria <Maria.Pearson@hamilton.ca>; Johnson, Brenda 
<Brenda.Johnson@hamilton.ca>; Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>; VanderBeek, Arlene 
<Arlene.VanderBeek@hamilton.ca>; Whitehead, Terry <Terry.Whitehead@hamilton.ca>; Partridge, Judi 
<Judi.Partridge@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Sewage overflow to the Ancaster Creek 
 

Dear Councillors and Mayor, 
 
Paywall free from the Spec: https://outline.com/AsaCjA 
This very disturbing piece in today's Spectator is getting a lot of 
attention. It's pretty telling that even the homeowner involved is dubious 
of the plan to pump sewage into the creek and on into Cootes 
Paradise. Rainfall events as mentioned will become regular 
occurrences as climate change progresses.  The article mentions the 
decision must be ratified by today. Please vote against this 
ludicrous plan and focus on repairing our existing infrastructure rather 
than further polluting Cootes Paradise.  
 
Thank you  
Nancy Hurst 
Ancaster 
 


